

TOWN OF JACKSON

OFFICE OF THE SELECTMEN

December 21, 2010

Mr. and Mrs. Daren Levitt PO Box 307 Jackson, NH 03846

Re: Map R12, Lot 100B

Dear Melanie and Daren:

During the Selectman's Board Meeting on December 16, 2010, your request for approval of septic plans in regard to obtaining a Certificate of Occupancy for your accessory apartment was denied. The denial was based on requirements of sections 2.3 and 4.1.2 of Jackson's Zoning Ordinance.

The option available to you is to submit an application to Jackson's Zoning Board of Adjustment. The present chairman is Frank Benesh (tel: 383-8229) or email: Frank Benesh@alum.mit.edu.

Sincerely,

Dave Mason, Chairman Board of Selectmen